
 

ISRAEL 
Contribution received in reply to UPOV Circular E-24/047 of April 22, 2024 

 

From: מורן יבין [Moran Yavin] <Morany@moag.gov.il>  
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2024 9:23 AM 
To: mail, Upov <upov.mail@upov.int> 
Cc: דקלה דבי-נאור [Dikla Dabby-Nao] <diklad@moag.gov.il> 
Subject: RE: GENTLE REMINDER: Action by May 20, 2024: call for replies to questions by the WG-SHF (UPOV 
Circular E-24/047) 
 
Dir Sir / Dir Madam,  
 
The exception "acts done privately and for non-commercial purposes" appears in article 37 in the Israeli law . 
According to the provisions of the law, it may be enforced by the civil courts . 
To the best of our knowledge, this article has not been discussed in court and our office has not received any 
inquiries to enforce it from breeders or others. 
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